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Dear Patriot Family,

As we wrap up the end of the first nine weeks of the 2019-2020 school year, there is an incredible amount 
of positivity to reflect on. I feel so much pride each and every day in our school, our students, and our 
community. Projects that were completed during the first nine weeks include opening our brand new on 
campus restaurant and coffee/tea bar at Patriots’ Pointe, the grand opening of our new Building 5 classrooms, 
the completion of our athletic field turf project, and putting the finishing touches on our new outdoor dining 
area for our students.

Academically, our students are preparing themselves for their 9 weeks exams, and by the time you read this, 
will already have their results to help further their understanding of the course content. In certain academic 
areas such as English I, English II, World History, Algebra I, and Geometry, students will be taking common 
9 weeks assessments to not only be able to compare themselves against the standards being addressed in 
the course curriculum, but they will also be able to compare how well they did to students from around the 
school district. With this data, teachers can use each student’s strengths as well as their weaknesses to drive 
their instruction heading into Quarter 2. This will help give our students another edge on state and national 
assessments as they use real time data to make adjustments in their learning.

As we prepare for the second nine weeks at Lake Brantley, we are going to continue to build on the positive 
momentum that we have generated since the start of the school year. I am happy to announce that school 
wide discipline numbers are down, which helps us to keep kids in class and learning on a daily basis. 
And although we are seemingly just beginning our school year, Quarter 2 is when we update our annual 
Curriculum Guide, which dictates which classes we will be offering for the 2020-2021 school year. That, 
coupled with shoring up instruction to meet your child’s needs, will be our focus heading into the end of the 
semester and Winter Break. I appreciate each and every one of you, and if you need anything from me or my 
team, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Always a Patriot,

Brian Blasewitz
Principal

P
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Now that we are settled into the school year, we want to share some helpful resources 
and reminders:

•	 Use Skyward Family Access to monitor your student’s progress and celebrate your 
student’s effort. Contact your student’s teachers if improvement in performance is needed.

•	 Encourage your student to take advantage of free tutoring opportunities as soon as they 
begin to struggle. Not sure if tutoring is offered? Ask their teacher.

•	 Teach your students to advocate for themselves. While it’s instinctual for parents to jump 
in and problem-solve, empower your student by role-playing constructive conversations 
that they can then have with teachers. Provide examples of what they can say to express 
concern over their performance and how to ask for help. They’ll gain skills to use 
throughout life.

•	 Help us pay special 
attention to daily 
attendance.

•	 We are revamping 
our Student Services 
webpages at www.
lakebrantley.com; check 
us out!

•	 If your student is 
successfully managing their 
academic responsibilities, 
now is the time for them 
to start tackling some 
community service hours. 
To get started, go to 
http://www.lakebrantley.
com/student-services/
community-service.stml

Counselors Want To Know 
What You Would Like To
Hear About!
It is important to us that we respect your time 
therefore we want to focus our presentations on 
the matters that are of most importance to you 
and your family. Please consider completing 
one of the surveys below. (You are welcome 
to fill out both if you have children in multiple 
grade levels).

Families of 11th 
& 12th grade 
students: 

https://tinyurl.com/
cwcsurvey11-12

Families of 9th 
& 10th grade 
students: 

https://tinyurl.com/
cwcsurvey9-10

Coffee with the 
Counselors
The next Coffee with the 
Counselors will be Thursday, 
November 21st at 7:30 am.

We will release a more specific agenda the 
closer we get to the next session.

www.lakebrantley.com
www.lakebrantley.com
http://www.lakebrantley.com/student-services/community-service.stml
http://www.lakebrantley.com/student-services/community-service.stml
http://www.lakebrantley.com/student-services/community-service.stml
https://tinyurl.com/cwcsurvey11
https://tinyurl.com/cwcsurvey11
https://tinyurl.com/cwcsurvey9
https://tinyurl.com/cwcsurvey9
http://www.ofsmidfl.com
http://www.backyardburgers.com
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Counselor Corner
Upcoming Events
•	 Juniors and seniors, sign up to meet with visiting college and career reps at www.lakebrantley.

com/student-services/college-application.stml
•	 11/4 - 11/8: Junior Credit Checks – counselors will meet individually with all LBHS juniors to 

review their remaining graduation requirements, discuss course selections for senior year, 
and begin conversations regarding post-secondary plans.

•	 Seniors: November 1 was a big college application deadline but it’s not too late to make post-
secondary plans. If you haven’t started applying, do so now! Not sure where to apply or what 
to do? Make an appointment to see your school counselor: www.lakebrantley.com/student-
services/contact.stml. And if you didn’t complete the Florida Financial Aid Application on 
October 21 with everyone else, go to First Time Applicants at floridastudentfinancialaidsg.org.

•	 11/14: ASVAB The Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery is a timed aptitude test 
(arithmetic reasoning, word knowledge, paragraph comprehension, and mathematics 
knowledge) maintained by the Department of Defense that determines how qualified an 
individual is for certain military occupational specialties and Enlistment bonuses. If you 
missed this opportunity, sign up at the end of February in 5-013 for the March administration.

As always we appreciate the connections we get to 
make with our LBHS families. The Coffee with the 
Counselors events have been a great time to interact 
and our team looks forward to them each quarter.

Thank you to the LBHS PTSA for their continued 
support, and, the support of our amazing Patriot 
Families.

See everyone on November 21st!

Senior Info
Class of 2020
Don’t delay, pay your graduation 
fee today! The fee for graduation 
is $100 and includes your cap, 
gown, tassel, diploma, diploma 
cover, and ceremony expenses. 
Please pay this fee directly to 
Herff Jones. Payments can be 
made online at HerffOrlando.
com or in the Winter Park Office. 
The graduation fee will increase 
to $120 after January 1.

Herff Jones
112 N. Wymore Road
Winter Park, Florida 32789
Phone: 407-647-4373
Fax: 407-647-6946

For questions about graduation, 
please see Mrs. Swander in 
building 1.

•	 11/21: Coffee with the Counselors – parents are invited to 
attend a presentation at 7:30 am hosted by the Lake Brantley 
School Counselors and PTSA.

•	 12/4: Coffee with the Counselors  9:30 am – Incoming 9th 
Grade Parent Registration Information

•	 12/5: One and Done Session 2 – seniors and their parents 
should join us in the LBHS Media Center from 5 to 7 pm 
for assistance completing the Free Application for Federal 
Student Aid (FAFSA), apply for admission to Seminole State 
College, and register to vote.

www.lakebrantley.com/student-services/college-application.stml
www.lakebrantley.com/student-services/college-application.stml
www.lakebrantley.com/student-services/contact.stml
www.lakebrantley.com/student-services/contact.stml
floridastudentfinancialaidsg.org
HerffOrlando.com
HerffOrlando.com
http://www.tiptop-roofing.com
http://www.encompasshealth.com/altamontespringsrehab
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SGA
What's New with SGA?
Our 2019 Homecoming Week was a 
major success! The Student Government 
Association (SGA) leadership program 
worked passionately to plan and execute 
Homecoming Week to include a fun-
filled spirit week, classroom door/hallway 
decorating contest, parade, pep rally, 
coronation ceremony, and dance.

We had so much fun with our spirit days! 
Our students dressed up throughout the 
week with a sea-related theme, bikers versus 
surfers day, pajama day, a tropical themed 
day, and of course freedom Friday!

During homecoming week, we hosted a 
classroom door/hallway decorating contest 
between the teachers. We appreciate all 
teachers and students who participated by 
decorating their classroom door/hallway 
to boost spirit throughout the campus! A 
special congratulations to the award winners, 
Megan Whitman, Katelyn Lussier, Kristine 
Visavischiapan, Katie Turkelson, Amanda 
Propst, Dina Cavicchia, Lynn Moran, and 
upstairs Bld 5 teachers for going above and 
beyond in their spirited decor!

Our parade was wonderful! We appreciate 
all of the 35+ clubs and organizations that 
participated in our amazing parade on 
Thursday, October 10. Congratulations to 
the winners of the Best Banner Contest: 1st 
place was Art Honor Society, sponsored 
by Katy Farmer, 2nd place was the Speech 
and Debate Club - sponsored by Jennifer 
Rosichan, and 3rd place was the Drama 
Department, sponsored by Chase Cashion! 
A special congratulations to the Senior Class 
Council, sponsored by Andrea Lesko, for 
winning 1st place in the Best Float Contest! 

Thank you Freshman (honorable mention), 
Sophomore (2nd place), and Junior Class 
Councils (3rd place) for creating great floats 
as well! All of the participation truly made the 
parade a success! We would also like to thank 
our incredible judges, Mayor Pat Bates and 
her husband, former Mayor Dudley Bates, and 
our executive secretary, Cindy Daniel.

We hosted a fun pep-rally that featured the junior 
powder puff cheerleaders, senior powder puff 
cheerleaders, Varsity cheerleaders, Sparklers, 
Brantley Boys, and our Marching Patriot band! 
We also enjoyed watching a teacher hula hoop 
contest and a student surfing contest. It was 
topped off by watching Mr. Duffy being pied in 
the face at the conclusion of our Penny Wars 
Fundraiser.

Please congratulate the 2019 Homecoming 
King and Queen, Joshua Roberts and Emily 
Klingenberg! This year's Homecoming Court 
was lovely! The coronation ceremony on 
Friday, October 11 was seamless and even 

better, Patriots won against Ocoee! Thank 
you to Brad Wharton, Dana Mote, Master 
Sergeant Hopkins and Colonel Daugherty for 
organizing the band, Sparklers, and JROTC 
groups to make the ceremony that much 
more special! Also, a thank you to Brian Keyes 
for being the best announcer!

Finally, the dance on Saturday, October 12 was 
a huge success! After selling 1000 pre-sale 
tickets, we had almost 150 students lined up 
at the door to purchase tickets! We had 1,200 
students in attendance! A HUGE thank you to 
the selfless chaperones for all of the work they 
did to make this night run more smoothly. Our 
students were well-behaved and had a great 
night of fun dancing to a new DJ and enjoying 
delicious food as they escaped to paradise!

Follow us on Instagram @LBHS_SGA for 
more updates! With questions or concerns, 
contact Audra Greuel at greuelaz@scps.k12.
fl.us or Lynn Moran-Peebles at moranld@
scps.k12.fl.us.

BOW WOW RESORT
Offered Monday through Friday. 

Space is limited so reservations 

are highly encouraged. Supervised 

activity that allows dogs to interact 

and play with dogs of similar size 

and disposition.

Day Care

& Lots of Love!

Boarding
Offered 365 days a year.  Call now to reserve.

Offered Monday through 

Wednesday. Call for pricing 

and appointments.

3468 E Semoran Blvd., Apopka • www.bowwowresort.com • 407-786-1010

Dean H. Whitman, DMD
Pablo Martinez, DMD

Don E. Tillery, Jr., DMD 
Avery D. Goldberg, DDS
Aaron L. Campbell, DMD

407-629-4444
oofs.net

mailto:greuelaz@scps.k12.fl.us
mailto:greuelaz@scps.k12.fl.us
mailto:moranld@scps.k12.fl.us
mailto:moranld@scps.k12.fl.us
http://www.bowwowresort.com
http://www.oofs.net
http://dustinproject.org
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ATHLETICS BOOSTERS
Thank you for all of the support for the 2nd Annual Hall of Fame. From the coaches in attendance, 
to the team moms for the amazing silent auction items, our volunteers and to our sponsors, it 
was a wonderful weekend and we look forward to another successful event next year.

We are beginning our selection for our next induction class, please visit www.lakebrantley.
com/athletics/hall-of-fame/ for the criteria and https://forms.gle/51vPnMx8CHdHLnNn9 for the 
nomination form.

TeamWilson@Tmf.Mortgage

NMLS 189233

| NMLS 281123

LBHS Alumni,
Class of 1992

www.homeloansbychristine.com

407-733-7038
Please see my client reviews & more
www.jackiwithnoe.com

“Outstanding
Customer Service”

Join My List Of Happy Buyers & Sellers

JHarris0106@gmail.com
#jackiwithnoe

Jacki Harris
Realtor®

www.lakebrantley.com/athletics/hall
www.lakebrantley.com/athletics/hall
https://forms.gle/51vPnMx8CHdHLnNn9
http://www.homeloansbychristine.com
http://www.jackiwithnoe.com
www.jackiwithnoe.com
mailto:JHarris0106@gmail.com
http://modernpi.com
http://www.wawa.com
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LBHS PTSA Board:
President - Elizabeth Petters
VP Treasurer - Stacy Mason

VP Communications - Kimberly Kapes
VP Membership - Pam Alonso

Asst Membership - Minnie Morris
VP Legislation - Debbie Homer

Recording Secretary - Kristin Vigie
Coffee with the Counselors - Ebru Ural

Faculty Luncheon - Karen Stillings, 
Julie Morgan & Barb Smith

Patriot Parade - Melanie Confusione
Patriot Pantry - Brenda Lange, Julie 

Morgan
College Resource Room - Trista 

Ussery
Social Media/Website - Jennifer Stoker

Awards - Renee Storm
Photographer - Anke Cirillo

To all our PTSA Families,

Thank you for supporting PTSA through your memberships, 
time and purchasing the PTSA parking passes - we have 
sold out.

We wish you all a wonderful and safe Holiday Season!

November Events
November 12. . . . . . . .        Seminole County Teach-in Day at LBHS

November 18 & 19 . . . .    Challenge Days

November 18. . . . . . . .        �PTSA Meeting, 6pm. SCCPTA Fall 
Training SCSO North Region Office

November 21. . . . . . . . .        �Coffee with the Counselors, 7:30am, 
Media Center and Community Room

November 25 – 29. . . .    NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break!

Coffee with the Counselors
•	 November 21st (7:30am)

Incoming 9th Grade Parent Registration Info:
•	 December 4th (9:30am)

Patriot Pantry
Now it is time to restock the Patriot Pantry! Food donations are accepted during 
school hours by Karen Wheatley and her very helpful student assistants at the 
Attendance Window. The Attendance Window is on the left side as you walk into the 
LBHS front office.

Current PATRIOT PANTRY NEEDS:

•	 Peanut Butter

•	 Jelly

•	 Spaghetti Sauce

•	 Cereal Boxes

•	 Canned Tuna

•	 Beef Broth

•	 Chicken Broth

•	 Canned Soups

•	 Rice

•	 Pasta/noodles

•	 Mac & Cheese

•	 Thanksgiving Meal kits (see flyer)

College Resources Room
Sponsored by PTSA

Open every Wednesday to Seniors & Juniors during A & B Lunch
Visit our website: https://lbhsptsa.webstarts.com/missions.html

RESOURCES: What to do and when to do it

•	 Colleges- Online searches, brochures
•	 SAT/ACT- Testing dates, Math SAT Prep, 

testing tips

•	 Financial Aid- FAFSA, Bright Futures, 
Scholarships (National & Local)

•	 College Apps- Essays, Common, Coalition

Join PTSA:
brantley.memberhub.store

Email Questions to: 
ptsa.lbhs@gmail.com

Instragram: 
@lakebrantleyptsa

Website: 
lbhsptsa.webstarts.com

Facebook: 
Lake Brantley High School PTSA

Twitter:
@lbhs_ptsa

https://lbhsptsa.webstarts.com/missions.html
brantley.memberhub.store
mailto:ptsa.lbhs@gmail.com
lbhsptsa.webstarts.com
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Meet Your PTSA Board Members:

Kristin Vigie is the PTSA Secretary in her second year on the 
board. She enjoys being involved in the PTSA and staying up to 
date on events and school activities. Kristen is a Lake Brantley 
Alum, class of ‘92. She has been married for 19 years to fellow 
Alum, Tawn Vigie. She attended UCF to obtain her MSW in 
Social Work and has worked at Advent Health Orlando for 
19 years as a Care Manager. Her two children are, Dylan 11th 
grade who plays Lacrosse, is the Secretary for Junior class 
and a leader for FCA, and Kendyl 10th grade, who is a Varsity 

Cheerleader, plays Lacrosse 
and is also Secretary for the Sophomore class. Their family 
loves boating, spending time at the beach and traveling.

Pam Alonso is the VP of Membership and Mental Health 
Awareness chairperson. She enjoys volunteering and giving 
back to the LBHS community. Pam has two children Jack, LB 
Class of ‘18 and daughter, Lauren a current LBHS Senior. She 
has been married for 22 years to her husband Joe.

Brenda Lange runs the PTSA Patriot Pantry and has helped 
coordinate and decorate for the ‘End of Year Teacher Luncheon’. 
She is incredibly talented and has used her decorating and 
organizational talents to serve the PTSA at many events.  She 
most enjoys and appreciates the friendships that have developed 
from her involvement. Both Brenda and her husband Rick are 
extremely involved in their 5th year at Lake Brantley. They have 
two children, Anderson, a freshman at FSU and Addison a Junior 
at LBHS. The Lange’s realize the years are fleeting, so they both 
feel it is important to be ‘there’ for their kids as well as other kids 
during this very quick season in life. They are also active with the 
LBHS Bands and Chorus band duties have involved chairing the 
band’s Apple Fundraiser, as well as taking lead on feeding 350 band students, snack and lunch, 
during band camp. She sits on the Chorus Board for the last 4 years and the ‘Pancake Breakfast’ 
chairperson. All areas of volunteering involve ‘parent teams’ and together we all make it happen.

Kristen Vigie

Pam Alonso

Brenda Lange

www.FloridaFootDocs.com

We care about every step you take.

5 Convenient Locations

407-278-4892Call us at:
Feet hurt, ankle’s sore, need relief?

See our physicians at:

ft | www.chadbarrlaw.com

lake brantley’s ACCIDENT INJURY lawyer

407.599.9036

http://www.FloridaFootDocs.com
http://www.chadbarrlaw.com
http://altamontesmiles.com


8

ESOL Uncovered
Have You Ever Wondered What 
ESOL is?

Well, ESOL stands for:

English for

Students of

Other

Languages

Seminole County Public Schools (SCPS) states that 
this program “provides a curriculum that includes 
listening, speaking, reading and writing. To meet the 
needs of English language learners, ESOL is aligned 
with the Florida Standards and is offered to all 
kindergarten through twelfth grade students whose 
native language is other than English. Our primary 
goal is to develop each student's English language 
and academic proficiency to ensure English language 
learners are ready to meet the demands of college and 
career readiness.”

Lake Brantley’s 2019-20 ESOL teachers are:

•	 Mrs. Daianna Pagan

•	 Mrs. Diana Lopez-Rodriguez

•	 Mrs. Annette Boccheciamp

A country represented in 
our program is VENEZUELA

Interesting Facts About 
Venezuela:
•	 Location: Venezuela is located in 

the northern part of South America. 
It is surrounded by Colombia, 
Brazil, and Guyana.

•	 The official language 
spoken is Spanish.

•	 Lake Maracaibo in Zulia, 
Venezuela is the most 
lightning struck place in 
the world. It attracts 1.2 
million lightning bolts a 
year.

We will bring you interesting 
facts about Cuba in our next 
issue of the Patriot Parade. So if you have any questions about Cuba or the ESOL 
program, you can email them to lopezdi@scps.k12.fl.us and see if they are one of 
the ones chosen for the next issue.

Nos vemos luego! See you next time!

$25
BONUS1SIGN•UP

Join
TODAY!

OPENACCOUNTONLINE

$25
BONUS1SIGN•UP

$25
BONUS1SIGN•UP

Join
TODAY!

mailto:lopezdi@scps.k12.fl.us
http://www.midflorida.com
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2019 GOLF TOURNAMENT
** hosted by Lake Brantley Baseball **

Please come out and join the Lake Brantley Booster Club and Lake Brantley baseball for 
a fun-filled and exciting day on the golf course at Wekiva Golf Club. All proceeds from this 
golf tournament will be directed to the infield turf at the LBHS Baseball facility and the Lake 
Brantley baseball program.

Wekiva Golf Club - Longwood, Florida
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 14TH, 2019

7:30     Registration
8:30     Shotgun Start

Breakfast and Lunch provided
with Silent Auction Following Golf

$100 per Single Player
*Includes 18 holes of golf, range balls, 
breakfast, lunch, silent auction & more!

CORPORATE SPONSORSHIPS
$1,000.00

Includes: GOLF FOURSOME, 18 HOLE 
SIGNS (ONE ON EACH HOLE)

SINGLE HOLE SPONSORSHIPS
$100.00

CONTACT: EDDIE DOYLE, 407-461-5119, 
edward_doyle@scps.k12.fl.us

Registration/Entry Form (Please Print)

Name: _____________________________________________________________________________

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________

City, St, Zip: _________________________________________________________________________

Home Ph: ______________________________ Cell Ph: ____________________________________

 # ______Players @ $100 each

Please list Player name(s):

1) _________________________________________________________________________________

2) _________________________________________________________________________________

3) _________________________________________________________________________________

4) _________________________________________________________________________________

Special notes regarding foursome ______________________________________________

Mail your check made payable to:

Lake Brantley Booster Club
Lake Brantley High School
991 Sand Lake Road
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714
ATTN: Eric Entrekin

LBHS Booster Club

Yearbook
Senior Salutations
Honor your graduating senior by ordering 
a Senior Salutation to congratulate them 
or to acknowledge a special academic or 
athletic achievement during their time at Lake 
Brantley! A Senior Salutation in the yearbook 
allows you to recognize your child with your 
heartfelt message and favorite photos. Order 
their Recognition Ad online by November 1 at 
www.jostensyearbooks.com.

Yearbooks
Yearbooks are ON SALE. Order yours at www.
jostensyearbooks.com or by sending cash or 
check to room 8-225.

Follow us online @LBHSJournalism for 
updates and to tag yourself in photos!

THE LAKE 
BRANTLEY 

HIGH SCHOOL
APP

DOWNLOAD 

TODAY!

mailto:edward_doyle@scps.k12.fl.us
www.jostensyearbooks.com
www.jostensyearbooks.com
www.jostensyearbooks.com
http://www.AttorneySteiner.com
http://www.asapautorepairfl.com
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Lake Brantley’s Competitive Cheer team 
is looking for sponsors for the first annual 
Patriot Pride Championship being held on 
November 20, 2019. If your company or place 
of employment is interested in supporting this 

group of hard working athletes please contact Shari Riddell via email at ShariRiddell@
gmail.com for more information.

Chorus
Thank you to all the amazing chorus families who give their time and 
effort for the wonderful students and events!  The recent Annual Patriot 

Chorus Pancake Breakfast was a great opportunity for families to enjoy All-U-Can Eat breakfast 
while enjoying the sounds of student choir groups and solos!  This wouldn’t be possible without 
the parents and students who volunteer in order to have a great event! 

Join the LBHS Patriot Choir at the Veteran’s Day Concert with the LBHS Marching Band 
November 7 at 7p. Each person should please bring a can of food donation to enter. 

Spectrum and ForteFy A Capella Groups will be visiting Rock Lake and Teague Middle Schools 
as part of the Hope for Healing Choir Tour November 13th!

Enjoy the Sounds of the Patriot Chorus this Holiday Season:
December 17	���������� 7p	���������� Winter Concert at Annunciation Catholic Church in Altamonte 

Springs

December 19	���������� 7p	���������� Carols at Wekiva Springs State Park – bring a lawn chair and 
enjoy this LBHS Choral Tradition! LBHS Chorus Alumni are 
encouraged and invited to participate!

December 25	���������� 5p	���������� Patriot Chorus has been selected for Disney’s Epcot Candlelight 
Processional!

January 7-9 	������������	��������������� Congratulations to the LBHS Chorus Students performing at the 
FMEA All-State Conference in Tampa

Challenge Day
November 18 & 19
This event will bring our students together to 
feel safe, loved and celebrated. Through a day 
of activities, students are able to heal past hurts, 
make amends and show compassion for one 
another. With adult volunteers and students 
working together our Lake Brantley community 
will be stronger. The program helps students 
ignite their passion for service and leadership. 
If you are interested in volunteering or financially 
donating to Challenge Day this year contact 
Mimi Sams at Mary_Sams@scps.k12.fl.us.

SUNSHINE CLUB/
PEER COUNSELING
We continue to appreciate your support for 
Challenge Day and other activities at www.
brantleyballoons.com. Click on the Donate 
tab. We will continue to work hard to make a 
difference for our students at Lake Brantley 
High School.

Order your son/daughter or special someone 
a special occasion or a just because balloon 
cash orders, $2 per balloon can be taken in 
room 6-207 and online orders $2.50/balloon 
at www.brantleyballoons.com.

Dance
Winter Dance Show will be held December 5th and 6th at 7:00p.m. in 
the auditorium. Tickets will be $5.00 pre-sale and at the door.

(407) 862-4466

Dr. Norbert Christmann

HOURS
Monday-Friday

8:00am - 6:00pm
Saturday

8:00am - 2:00pm
Sunday - Closed

SERVICES
Appointments
Emergency & 
Urgent Care
Grooming

3851 Wekiva Springs Rd 
Longwood, FL 32779

www.animalclinicwekiva.com

mailto:ShariRiddell@gmail.com
mailto:ShariRiddell@gmail.com
mailto:Mary_Sams@scps.k12.fl.us
www.brantleyballoons.com
www.brantleyballoons.com
2.50/balloon
www.brantleyballoons.com
http://elitedentalaltamonte.com
http://www.animalclinicwekiva.com
www.animalclinicwekiva.com
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BAND
The LBHS marching band is having a 
great season. Our halftime show “Queen 
Rhapsody” has received rave reviews. Thank 
you to everyone who participated in our 
apple fundraiser. The apples will arrive mid-
November. We have a Veteran’s Day concert 
planned for November 7th at 7pm. Admission 
is free with the donation of a non-perishable 
food item for our Patriot Pantry Thanksgiving 
meals. Some suggestions are canned 
pumpkin, canned yams, gravy jars, canned 
cranberry, stuffing boxes or bags and brownie 
mixes. Please come out and support our 
talented band!

Upcoming Band Events
•	 Veterans’ Concert: November 7th @ Lake 

Brantley High School, 7:00 pm

•	 Apple Delivery: November 12th & 13th

•	 Patriot Showcase: December 4th, Dress 
Rehearsal December 5th & 6th, at LBHS 
Auditorium 7:00 pm

ROWING
Lake Brantley Rowing is back in the swing 
of things this Fall! One of Florida’s premier 
high school rowing programs. The rowers 
have been working hard, training on land 
and water to get in top shape for the season. 
We are thrilled to take nearly all of  Mens 
and Womens Teams. Athletes who will be 
traveling to and competing in the Head 
of the Hooch Regatta in Chattanooga, 
TN. The Head of the Hooch is one of the 
world’s largest rowing regattas, and an 
amazing rowing experience with 2,000+ 
boats racing over two days. It's not too late 
to join our team - we have a rich, 30-year 
winning tradition, and we would love to 
have you join us. Everyone Rows! Everyone 
Races! Visit www.lakebrantleyrowing.org 
for more information.

Mu Alpha Theta
Mu Alpha Theta offers free peer math help in 
8-110 every Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 
after school until 3pm.

Drama
The Lake Brantley Players are off to 
a very exciting start to the 2019-2020 
school year. On November 1st and 
2nd we produced  a “Night of Scenes” 
that showcased all of the members 
of the LBHS Drama department. It 
featured a large variety of scenes 
from students with various amounts 
of experience! We will be performing 
at our district competition at Lyman 
High School from November 21st-
23rd! Lastly, we are kicking off the 
holiday season with a brand new 
“Holiday Showcase” fundraiser! Join 
us in the brand new Cynthia Berry-
Ted Deuce auditorium for an evening 
of holiday themed performances, 
and a variety of holiday treats. This 
event is perfect for the whole family!

Keep an eye out for auditions for 
our spring musical! “Chicago” will 
be opening on April 2nd and will run 
through April 4th, 2020! 

CHOOSE CLOSE, 
QUALITY CARE 
THAT FEELS 
LIKE HOME.

ChooseOrlandoHealth.com/Seminole

Orlando Health South Seminole Hospital 
offers everything from outstanding 
surgery and emergency care to 
state-of-the-art rehab and imaging. 

ALTAMONTE SPRINGS

www.lakebrantleyrowing.org
http://ChooseOrlandoHealth.com/Seminole
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ART
Art + Photo News
Congratulations to our LBHS Art and Photography students whose artwork 
was selected for the Orlando Museum of Art. The artwork will be on display 
at the OMA Student Gallery from October 22 - December 29, 2019. The 
exhibit will be up during Festival of the Trees which is one of the largest 
annual events for the Museum.

Art students: 			 
Jacqui Gerber, Stephanie 
Henkhaus, Giselle Hernandez, 
Alicia Steffy

Photography students: 		
Isa Fernandez, Oliver Lewis, 
Lindsey Nowak, Mallori Heisler

Upcoming Shows
•	 LBHS Art and Photography students will have work on display in the SCPS 

Student Exhibit at the 43rd Annual Maitland Rotary Art Festival at Lake Lily 
Park in Maitland from November 8-10, 2019.

•	 AP Studio Art students will have their work on display at the Annual Arts 
Alive in Seminole! at the Westin Lake Mary on November 16, from 6- 10pm.

Clubs
•	 National Art Honor Society, Origami Club – see Ms. Farmer in 7-105
•	 Photography Club, Star Wars Club – see Mr. Garver in 6-105
•	 Ceramics Club – see Dr. Buxton in 5-024


